
We are very proud of how well Year 2 have worked over the 
past term.  

Have a look at the following slides to see some examples of 
their amazing work!
Well done to you all.

Term 5 in Year 2 



Year 2 has been working incredibly hard in their English lessons during Term 5.

We have been exploring non fiction writing including an information text on Buckingham Palace, diary entries about 
Katie who went to London and retelling the story of ‘The Kings Hats’. 
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In Term 5, Year 2 have been exploring the unit ‘Fractions’. This included 
learning about ½ , ¼, ⅓ and ¾ . We finished the term looking at statistics by 
collecting our own data and creating charts and graphs to show our results. 

We continued to focus on our times tables. This term it was our 2 times tables. 
We have been competing on TTRockstars to help get some practise in! Both 

classes are working super hard! Next term we'll look at our 5x tables.
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During Term 5, Year 2 have been looking at Animal Survival.  

We have looked at what different habitats and microhabitats and thought 
about what animals would live there, why they would live there as well as what 

dangers those animals face in order to survive in that habitat. 

We have been able to get outside and explore the school site, investigating 
the microhabitats we have in the school garden and near our classrooms. 
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In our Curriculum Driver, we have been looking at Magnificent 
Monarchs. We have looked at their significance as well plotting them 
on a timeline from 800AD up to today. We enjoyed a parent workshop 

where we made shields to decorate our board.



This term in Art we have 
created paper mache portrait 

sculptures. This has been 
created over the term, building 

layers and layers and then 
experimenting with skin tone. 
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